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Hello Parents and Carers! 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

It has been another busy week with 
plenty of activities including name 
writing, mastering a puzzle, play dough, 
water play using pipettes and acting out 
The Three Little Pigs. 
 
The children enjoyed lifting a heavy 
brick, light insulation foam, and 
investigating a water pipe, cables and 
wood and straw. 
 
We were lucky to have a visit from Star 
our lovely therapy dog.  The children 
were so calm and many were keen to 
pat her. 
 
In Phonics we are learning letter ‘t’ with 
lots of fun activities to encourage 
interaction and mark making.  We will be 
teaching the children a simple song to go 
with the letter t: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rwkibr_iXbA 
 
We have been practising our number 
recognition and counting skills. 
 
 

With our building theme in mind we 
will be reading Dig, Dig Digging by 
Margaret Mayo and Alex Ayliffe.  Lots 
of new ‘action’ words to learn: 
lifting, tipping, pulling, spinning, 
dumping… 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q_6knU5bmFY 
 

Next week we will be giving children 
a homework sheet.  This is useful for 
you to support your child with skills 
we are developing at Nursery. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Donations 
Thanks to all the parents who have given a donation.  It is greatly appreciated 
by us and of course by the children too.  We will be doing some cooking 
before the break and lots of sensory activities. Any further donations are still 
welcome.  
 

Children's Mental Health Week will take place from 5th – 11th February 
2024. The theme this year is “ My Voice Matters”. 
“My Voice Matters” is about empowering children and young people by 
providing them with the tools they need to express themselves 
 

is Friday 2nd February! Children can come dressed in a number 
themed outfit.  We will be collecting for NSPCC!  
 
Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting. 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call 
the school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do 
not inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
Haircuts and Uniform 
Polite reminder that children should have crew cuts only and not fashion 
cuts.  Long hair should be tied back.  Please see website for further details. 
In cold weather it is important that your child wears a warm coat as we go 
outside every day.  Shoes rather than boots should be worn to school.   
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
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